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CPMA Statement on Canada’s Agriculture Day 

February 12, 2019 (OTTAWA, ON) – The Canadian Produce Marketing Association (CPMA) is proud to celebrate 

Canada’s Agriculture Day. Canada’s Agriculture Day highlights the importance of the agricultural sector and fosters a 

closer connection with consumers by educating them about where their food comes from and the people who 

produce it. As an industry, the fresh produce supply chains contributes $14 billion to Canada’s GDP and supports over 

181,000 jobs across the country.  

“Canada’s Agriculture Day celebrates the food we love and those that produce it,” said Les Mallard, Chair of the 

CPMA Board of Directors. “The fresh produce industry is an important part of the agricultural sector and essential to 

the health of Canadians, as highlighted in the new Canada Food Guide. CPMA strongly supports evidence-based 

policy making and is encouraged by the Half Your Plate message in the new Food Guide. We would like to thank 

Ministers Lawrence MacAulay and Ginette Petitpas Taylor for their continued support of the fresh produce industry in 

Canada.” 

“In 2019, CPMA and the fresh produce industry are undertaking new initiatives that align with both consumer and 

government priorities,” said CPMA President Ron Lemaire. “As an association, we will be devoting considerable 

resources to developing a new tool to mitigate food loss and waste across the supply chain while also working to 

ensure that our members have access to information on innovations and businesses disrupting our industry. We look 

forward to launching a number of new initiatives at our upcoming Convention and Trade Show in Montreal in April.” 

CPMA continues to work with the Government on a number of important policy files, including the new Food Policy 

for Canada, international trade diversification, and the implementation of the new Safe Food for Canadians 

Regulations. 
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For more information, please contact:  

Allan Gordon 

Manager, Communications, Canadian Produce Marketing Association 

Tel: 613-226-4187 x225 | Cell: 613-878-3312  

Email: agordon@cpma.ca  

About the Canadian Produce Marketing Association (CPMA):  

Based in Ottawa, Ontario, CPMA is a not-for-profit organization that represents a diverse membership made up of 

every segment of the produce industry supply chain who are responsible for 90% of the fresh fruit and vegetable 

sales in Canada. CPMA is fortunate to represent a sector that is both a significant economic driver for communities 

and that also improves the health and productivity of Canadians. 

 

https://food-guide.canada.ca/en/
http://www.halfyourplate.ca/
https://www.canada.ca/en/campaign/food-policy.html
https://www.canada.ca/en/campaign/food-policy.html
http://inspection.gc.ca/food/eng/1299092387033/1299093490225
http://inspection.gc.ca/food/eng/1299092387033/1299093490225
mailto:agordon@cpma.ca

